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A message from FoSS  
 
Hi everyone, 
The Summer Fair is fast approaching and this will include our fantastic raffle. We have managed to source and been 
donated some wonderful prizes which we are very grateful for. Tickets can be purchased via the link on the poster or via 
this link: https://www.justgiving.com/page/nikki-english-
1716384384375?utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page%2Fnikki-english-
1716384384375&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share 
 
Fingers crossed for a lovely sunny day but just in case, we are looking to borrow as many gazebos as possible. If you 
have one you can bring along, please let us know. Help to put them up too on the morning of the 29th would also be 
brilliant.  
We are also looking for volunteers to help man the stalls on the day. Even if you can offer 30mins, we'd really appreciate 
it . Many hands make light work.  
 
Thanks again for all your support! 
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Dates for your Diary 

Thursday 20th June – Pine Class Ceilidh at CMS 

Friday 21st June – Honest Lamb Trip (Larch Class) 

Saturday 29th June – Summer Fair (More Details to follow)  

Thursday 4th July – Sports Day (9.30am-11am) 

Mrs O’Neill will have details of our Spruce Class trip next week!! 

 
 

Last Week’s Attendance 
 

Larch Class – 92.8% 
Spruce Class – 98.7% 

Pine Class 93.3% 
 

Well done Spruce Class!! 


